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AUTUMN 2023 - SPRING 2024

Experts will redefine the slumped, 
terraced banking which frames the 
view from The Queen’s House. 

AUTUMN 2023 - SPRING 2024

We will reinstate the parks 
17th century landscape 
designs, redefining the 
‘giant grass terraces’ on 
Observatory Hill - known 
as The Grand Ascent.

The path running 
along the bottom 
Observatory Hill 
will be widened 
to be more 
accessible.

The tarmac path that cuts 
diagonally across the Queen’s 
Field, below Observatory Hill, 
will be removed permanently 
and reseeded. This will 
reinstate the 17th century 
landscape designs and create 
new green space.

JANUARY – MARCH 2024

The inner rows of the eastern and western tree avenues will be 
restored. Badly damaged and declining trees planted in the 1970s 
will be replaced with healthy, semi-mature lime and elm trees.

JANUARY – MARCH 2024

The Pavilion Café will be 
closed for three months for 
refurbishments and 
landscape improvements.
Alternative temporary 
catering will be available.

AUTUMN 2023 - SPRING 2024

The area around the General Wolfe 
Statue will be closed over winter to 
transform it into a larger, more 
comfortable space.
The Royal Observatory will remain 
open and access will be possible via 
Blackheath Avenue and the Prime 
Meridian Walk.

Areas temporarily closed for works
Path will remain open for Royal Observatory access
Temporary path closures
Permanent path closure N

Autumn 2023 – Summer 2024
Please note: Temporary path closures will be in place 
during essential works, with diversions clearly signposted.
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